
 
 
 

13 October 2022 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents and Year 9 Students, 

 

2023 Year 10 VCE Accelerated Program Survey  

 

Further to the Year 9 Parent Information Session which was held last term, I write to keep you 

abreast with our VCE Accelerated Program which commences in Year 10, in preparation for 

your Year 9 child’s subject selections next year, Insha’Allah. 

 

By the grace of The All-Mighty, the college has introduced the VCE Accelerated Program for 

Year 10 students several years ago which has proven to be a significant milestone in maximining 

students’ results by the end of their VCE journey.  

 

In addition to the standard delivery of the Year 10 curriculum, the VCE Accelerated Program for 

Year 10 students in 2023 consists of subjects outlined in the three blocks below.  

 

Block 1 Block 2 Block 3 

▪ General Mathematics 

Units 1 and 2 

 

or 

 

▪ Mathematical Methods 

Units 1 and 2  

▪ Science [standard Year 10 

science curriculum] 

 

 

or 

 

▪ Chemistry Units 1 and 2  

 

▪ Technology [standard 

Year 10 curriculum] 

 

 

or 

 

▪ Preparatory Biology 

Units 1 and 2  

 

 

Students will be required to select one out of the two subjects in each one of the three blocks. 

Enrolment in the accelerated subjects is dependent on each student’s current performance and 

Year 9 semester reports.  

 

Students are generally approved to be enrolled in the accelerated subjects if they are achieving 

70% or above in their Year 9 Science and / or Maths subjects. However, conditional enrolment in 

the accelerated subjects can be considered where a student scores lower, subject to the student’s 

aptitude, work habits and the VCE Review Committee’s approval.  

 

2023 Year 10 Accelerated Program Survey 
 

All Year 9 students are required to complete the 2023 Year 10 Accelerated Program Survey by 

filling in the link below. The due date for completing this survey is Wednesday 19 October.  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/ybq9nFYb8E 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/ybq9nFYb8E
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If further consideration is required where a student has not met the criteria for any one of the 

accelerated subjects and yet the student is choosing that subject, parents will be contacted during 

this term to further discuss. 

 

If you have any questions pertaining to the above, please email the Careers Advisor, Ustaz Selim 

Kayikci, on: skayikci@dulum.vic.edu.au 

 

Alternatively, you may also contact the reception to book an appointment with the Head of 

School. 

 

Disclaimer: In the unlikely event, the accelerated subjects and blocks are subject to change as 

deemed necessary by the school’s administration. Should a change occur, parents and students 

will be notified accordingly. 

 

We pray for our students to embark on a successful VCE journey, Insha’Allah. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Abdullah Elleissy 

Head of School [Boys] 
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